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OFFICIAL

Hi ,

You have been assigned as the Focal Point Inspector for a new notification in the
NOPSEMA Investigations Framework.

The notification is related to 162 - CPF Ichthys Explorer and is titled "OHS:DODSI - Shaft
expelled during seawater filter maintenance  ".

Please follow the link below to view the notification.

Please note this was reported via reception as the dutyphone voicemail is out of service, so
no voicemail has been saved to Objective.
 
Thanks, 

https://if.ext-prod.aws.nopsema.gov.au/notification/NTF12235
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